
Help Us Plan Our Upcoming Newsletters!

We'd love to hear your feedback on our 2023 Community College Health Study
newsletters and your preferences for the content and timing of our upcoming

2024 newsletters. We want to provide newsletters that are interesting,
relevant, and helpful to you! Please click the link below to complete a brief

feedback survey. Thank you for your help!

Sign Up

Funding for this study was provided by the Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute
of Child Health and Human Development of the National Institutes of Health (NIH)
under award number R01HD099134 to Dr. Tracy M. Scull. Research reported in this
newsletter is solely the responsibility of the authors and does not necessarily
represent the official views of the NIH.

2023 in Review

Are your colleagues interested in receiving
study updates?

If so, they can complete the form below to be added to the email
listserv.

In 2023, we released 5 issues of the Community College Health Study
Newsletter which reached over 250 subscribers. These newsletters covered

some of our preliminary findings from the Community College Health
Study. We also provided additional resources such as links to evidence-

based programs, funding opportunities, and downloadable supplemental
materials.

The Institute for Women’s Policy Research (IWPR) has launched the
Connect for Success Initiative and is providing grant funding to

improve community college students’ access to high-quality and
comprehensive sexual and reproductive education and care. To apply,

a Letter of Inquiry Form must be submitted by January 26, 2024.

Check Out This Funding Opportunity!

Connect for
Success Website

Connect for
Success  Letter of

Inquiry Form

Feedback Survey

Characteristics of college campuses and students in the
Community College Health Study

Community college students’ experiences with previous
school-based sex education

Sexual and relationship health of community college
students

What constitutes an “evidence-based” program and
resources for identifying sexual health programs

How community college students’ previous sex education
is related to their current sexual behaviors

For information about the Community College Health Study and to read our
previous newsletters, please visit our website at

https://cchealthstudy.com.

*The Community College Health Study Team is not affiliated with the IWPR

Meet the Community
College Health Study Team
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